









May 26, 2022

	NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with 15.2-2204 of the Code of Virginia as amended, the Town of Montross Board of Zoning Appeals will hold a public hearing beginning at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, June 13, 2022 in the Town Hall, 15869 Kings Highway, Montross, Virginia for the following purpose:

[bookmark: _Hlk104464325]Request for variance by the Westmoreland County School Board, from Article V, Sec. 66-143(b)(1) for a freestanding double-sided sign at the new Westmoreland High School that covers an area greater than 16 square feet.  The proposed sign will have an electronic messaging center 47.2 inches tall and 75.6 inches long x 18 inches deep. The total length of the sign is 11 feet.  The total height including the base is 6 feet. Sign will be located approximately 40 feet from main highway. The building is located at 16762 Kings Highway, Montross, VA .  Property is described as Pt. Windsor Farm – New High School 36.208 AC, Tax Map 34-116-A.  

Interested persons may appear and present their views at the time shown above. A copy of the application listed above is available in its entirety for public examination in the Town Office during regular business hours.

Patricia K. Lewis, Town Manager

Please publish June 1, 2022 and June 8, 2022 










